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Forgotten Books, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book
Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from The Solar
System, an Astronomical Unit: A Work of Deduction Based on a
Fundamental Hypothesis This work is an extension of former
publications - Concepts of Electric Phenomena of Planetary
Systems, and Electricity the Chemistry of Ether. The latter, a
book of 600 pages, was destroyed by the San Francisco fire of
1906; and the former, a smaller book, was partially destroyed
by the same fire. The larger work was based on the
interpretation of facts of Electricity, Chemistry, Physics and
Physiology, as viewed from the standpoint of the Hypothesis;
the smaller was the application of the hypothesis to
Astronomical facts. After the California earthquake of 1906
there was issued, in pamphlet form, * 1 Earthquakes, an
Astronomical Question. This, with slight alteration, is
reproduced in the present publication. It was intended to
publish the astronomical deductions as the fourth part of a
larger volume, the first part of which is an elaboration of the
immediate deductions from the general hypothesis, which
were formulated as a platform of secondary principles, from
which to draw further...
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